



Headteacher: Mrs J Wainwright Deputy Head: Mr D Needham Tel: 0113 263 9292 Email: info@stbartsleeds.org.uk Email: headteacher@stbartsleeds.org.uk

"Excellent attendance is vital for children to flourish and achieve"

September 2024

Dear Families

We are pleased to announce that Class 15 will be visiting Lotherton Hall on Friday 4th October. The children will take part in a World War Two Evacuation Workshop in the morning, which will see them become World War Two evacuees and complete a number of different activities. Children will then have lunch before walking around Wildlife World (weather permitting) and visiting the shop (children can bring a maximum of £10 if they wish).

We will be leaving school at 9:20am, so it is essential children arrive at school on time to complete necessary preparations. We will be back at school before the end of the school day.

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, including a drink, unless they are entitled to a free school meal. Children can take their own rucksack/bag on the trip – ideal for keeping belongings and lunch together in one safe place. Children will also take their school water bottle with them. Your child will also need a coat in case of wet weather. Children will be expected to wear school uniform, or children do have the option to dress up:

Boys can wear:

- Shorts
- Long socks
- Shirt
- Plain Jumper or Jumper Vest
- Cap
- Tie





Girls can wear:

- Skirts or Dresses
 - Long socks/ tights
- Blouse
- Plain Jumper or
- Woollen cardigan
- Cap
- Ribbons in hair

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £3 per child to go towards the cost of the trip. The voluntary contribution will have to be paid on card at the school office, or it can also be paid on Parent Pay. If you do not have Parent Pay and you are interested in setting it up, please see/contact Mrs Busby in the school office. We are not accepting cash.

We are sure that this day will be an enjoyable and educational experience.

Please complete the attached slip and return to school.

Please contact me for any questions/comments you might have.

Yours faithfully,

Mr D Needham

Deputy Head Teacher and Years 5/6 Leader























Headteacher: Mrs J Wainwright Deputy Head: Mr D Needham Tel: 0113 263 9292 Email: info@stbartsleeds.org.uk Email: headteacher@stbartsleeds.org.uk

Lotherton Hall Visit	
I give my consent to my child attending the trip on Friday 4 th October.	
Name of child:	Class:
Telephone number:	
Any Health Conditions:	÷
Signature:	



















